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Gavin Butler

From: Steven Lawler <Steven.Lawler@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 29 June 2020 4:32 PM

To: Wendy Dunnet; Gavin Butler; Peter Middleton; Kyle Hill; Glenn Moore; Sue Young

Cc: Annie Watkins; Fenton Beatty; Jeremy Smith; Scot Hedge

Subject: RE: Meeting Dearin Park Newport Residents Association

Hi Wendy 

 

Thank you for the email and the summary of discussion points. 

 

I have asked the team to install some steps as a priority at the end of Melaleuca Street. 

 

As discussed let’s get the dead wooding / tree removal competed and then we get one of landscape architects draw 

up a plan of the proposed works, especially the location of seats and the pathway down to the water. 

 

As for the provision play equipment, with Trafalgar Park closely nearby and Dearin reserve being an off leash dog 

park I would not be supportive of play equipment. 

 

Let’s keep in touch. 

 

Regards 

 

Steven Lawler 

Executive Manager Parks & Recreation  
  
Parks & Recreation 
t 02 8495 6440    m 0417 462 432  
steven.lawler@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 

 

 
 

 

 

 

From: WENDY DUNNET <wendydunnet@gmail.com>  

Sent: Thursday, 18 June 2020 3:45 PM 

To: Steven Lawler <Steven.Lawler@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>; Gavin Butler <butler.gavinr@gmail.com>; Peter 

Middleton <peter@midboyd.com>; Kyle Hill <kyleahill@optusnet.com.au>; Glenn Moore 

<glennmoore@aurorabioscience.com.au>; Sue Young <smyoung@tpg.com.au> 

Subject: Meeting Dearin Park Newport Residents Association 

 

 

Dear Steven 

  

Many thanks for meeting us last Thursday 11th June at Dearin Park. We really appreciate the 

opportunity of discussing some ideas with you for the park - it’s amazing that a park with Pittwater 

frontage is not accessed by more of the local community. 

  


